Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 6:16 PM

To: '‘Kambin , Roya [EMC]'

Cc: Evans, Brenda

Subject: RE: Soil Vapor Investigation RO409 (351645 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland)
Hi Roya,

Thank you for the update. We can put the schedule for submittal of the Soil Vapor Sampling Report in abeyance. For
tracking purposes in GeoTracker and internally, | will change the due date from January 30, 2013 to May 30, 2013 until a
new schedule is established.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Kambin , Roya [EMC] [mailto:RKambin@chevron.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 3:48 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Evans, Brenda

Subject: Soil Vapor Investigation RO409 (351645 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland)

Hilerry,

Thank you for the work plan approval letter dated December 10, 2012. In that letter (and a previous work plan approval
letter dated October 4, 2012) you indicate that the Soil Vapor Sampling Report is to be submitted by January 30, 2013. In
their revised work plan dated August 27, 2012, AECOM indicated that the soil vapor investigation work could not begin
until successful completion of an access agreement with Dr. Dorsey of the Oakland Veterinary Hospital. An access
agreement was provided to Dr. Dorsey on October 17, 2012, and Dr. Dorsey forwarded the agreement to her attorney
on October 18. To date, we have not received word from Dr. Dorsey regarding the status of the agreement.

In light of the upcoming holidays, and given the amount of planning and preparation required to execute the work, since
the access agreement has not been completed at this time, it appears unlikely that a Soil Vapor Sampling Report can be
completed by January 30, 2013. Therefore, Chevron respectfully requests that the report due date be suspended until a
new due date can be determined, upon completion of the access agreement. We believe we have addressed all of Dr.
Dorsey’s concerns, and are reaching out to her again today to request that she execute the access agreement as soon as
possible. | will inform you once the agreement is signed and provide you with a schedule to complete the off-site soil
vapor investigation work.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further.

Roya Kambin
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road



Room 5310

San Ramon, California 94583
Phone: 925.790.6270

Cell: 925.786.3641

E Mail: RKambin@Chevron.com
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